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August 14, 2006 

Hon. David R. Catanach 
Hearing Examiner 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

Re: Case No. 13763; Application of the NMOCD for an Order Requiring The Edmar 
Company, LLC to Furnish Financial Assurance 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

The referenced operator is now in compliance. The Division accordingly request that this case 
be dismissed. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Lou Mitchell 
The Edmar Company, LLC 
400 W. Illinois, Suite 1610 
Midland, TX 79701 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 
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